
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

School Bulletin Friday 24th January 2025 
 

We have had some really interesting events in school this week which have brought some much-needed 

light to a dark January.  Our year 1 and 2 attended a dodgeball festival at Poltair on Monday and had a 

great time.  It has been so good to see lots of new faces representing the school.  On Tuesday we had 

Andy from library services start a series of visits to encourage use of Par Library.  Sycamore parents 

should watch this space for a visit with your children to the final session.  On Wednesday we had Rich 

from Stay Safe deliver online safety workshops for years 2 to 6.  We will be sharing resources with you 

to allow effective support to continue at home.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Nathan Cooper – Headteacher 

 

Attendance: 20th January – 24th January - Whole School 91.8% 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

For all CELT schools this attendance threshold is set at 96% in line with national attendance data. 

Ash Beech Sycamore Oak 

95.6 % 93.3 % 82 % 96.2 % 

Thank you so much for your support in ensuring your children are in school regularly and therefore 

making the most of their educational opportunities.  Congratulations to the winners–Oak class!!  

Congratulations to our Celebration Award Winners 

Ash Star of the week – Max 

Superstar Learner – Devon 

Beech Star of the week – Rosenwyn 

Superstar Learner – Jessica & Finn 

Sycamore Star of the week – Matilda 

Superstar Learner – Adeline 

Oak 
Star of the week – Lily-Jane 

Superstar Learner – Rupert 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Go Cornish 
Dydh da/hello 

  

This week our words/phrases have been: 

Ash and Beech Oak and Sycamore 

pymp, hewgh 

 

(pronounced pimp, hway) 

 

5, 6 

Ha ty? 

 

(pronounced hah tee) 

 

And you? 

  

Oll an gwella/All the best 

Kryw Kernewek 

 

Wraparound Clubs 
A reminder to please book wraparound clubs by the THURSDAY for the following week.  
 

Neurodevelopmental (ND) Assessment Process Information Meeting – Thursday 6th 
February 2025 
 

Following changes to the ND assessment process, a profile now needs to be completed with parents to 

assess need and support prior to any referral for diagnosis such as ASD or ADHD. 

 

On Thursday 6th February 2025- 2pm – 3pm 

Mrs LDL will be holding another information session on this process for parents / carers if you would 

like to know more about the ND profiling tool. 

 

Please use the link below if you would like to attend. 

 

* Please note, if your child already has a diagnosis (ASD/ADHD) or is currently on the ND pathway 

there is no need to attend* 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1E2ShDXe18 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1E2ShDXe18


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 dodgeball team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children's mental health week - non-uniform day! Friday 7th February 
 

We are very keen to support children's mental health and wellbeing. You may be aware of Emily who 

works as part of the NHS mental health team and is in school each week and also the PSHE curriculum 

and assemblies that take place throughout the year. All are set up to promote mental wellbeing. 

 

The theme for children's mental health week is 'Know yourself, grow yourself'. One of our year 2 pupils 

had a fantastic idea for a non-uniform day which fits this theme. 

 

We would like you to dress up in some way to reflect what you would like to do in the future. Some 

examples would be: 

 

1) A possible future job/career 

2) An aspiration you have for the future - e.g. travel somewhere or complete a challenge such as run a 

marathon or climb a mountain. 

3) Wearing something that reflects something you would like to improve upon in the future. 

 

Have a think and a good chat at home and use your imaginations. 

 

We do not need any financial contribution to the day. 

 

If you have any questions please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates for your Calendar 

Spring and Summer Term 2025 

6th January Return to School – 1st Half of Spring 2025 Term 

 

Dodgeball at Poltair School – Oak Class 

Week beginning 

13th January  

Spring Term Clubs begin 

13th January Dodgeball Year 3 /4 team – Poltair School 

14th January Football/Netball Fixture Roche CP School HOME 

15th January Parent and Carer Forum 3.15 in the school hall 

17th January Cross Country KS2 team 

20th January Dodgeball Year 1 /2 team – Poltair School 

27th January  Dodgeball Tournament Year 3/4 team – Poltair School 

6th February  Neurodevelopmental (ND) Assessment Process Information Meeting  

2pm-3pm 

 

7th February Non-uniform day to support Children’s mental health week 

10th February Cross Country KS1 team 

11th February Year 6 SATS meeting – Oak Class – 3:15pm 

17th – 21st 

February 

HALF TERM 

24th February – 

28th February 

Oak Class Tennis and Swimming lessons at Bodmin Leisure Centre 

3rd March – 7th 

March 

Sycamore Class Tennis and Swimming lessons at Bodmin Leisure Centre 

April 7th – 21st EASTER HOLIDAY 

May 26th – 

30th 

HALF TERM 

June 11th – 13th Year 5 & 6 residential to Barton Hall 

June 20th and 

June 23rd 

INSET days – school closed 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 7th – 9th Year 3 & 4 residential to Camp Kernow 

July 25th Last Day of Term 


